
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

  
REGULAR MEETING OF  

THE IPM ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
CITY OF SANTA BARBARA 

 
 

July 21, 2022 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 9:00 a.m., July 21, 2022, Regular Meeting of the 

IPM Advisory Committee of the City of Santa Barbara is cancelled.  

 

THE NEXT SPECIAL MEETING of the IPM Advisory Committee will be held at the picnic 

site at Shoreline Park (adjacent to the intersection of Shoreline Drive and Santa Rosa 

Place) on Tuesday July 26, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  

 

BY: 

 
 
       
Jazmin LeBlanc 
Assistant Parks and Recreation Director 
 
Date Posted: July 18, 2022 


